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Welcome to our newsletter   

Our latest edition announces the release of a new document – a summary of what people told us 
during our phase two consultation.   

 

 

Phase two consultation     
 

 

Since our phase two consultation closed on 9 August 2024, we have been working hard to analyse 
the feedback submitted regarding our latest proposals.  

We’ve received really valuable comments and want to thank everyone for their continued 
engagement with the project.  

 

 

  

 

How your feedback helps us 
 

 

Your feedback continues to help the project take important steps forward as we develop the design 
further and present more detailed plans.  



To highlight the key themes and issues raised during our latest consultation, we’ve prepared a 
summary of what people told us and how we’ll be considering those comments going forward.  

This document has been made available on the project website, which you can view here.  

It’s too early to know exactly how we’ll respond to all the feedback, but the comments we receive will 
play a key part in developing the project to keep impacts as low as possible and create benefits for 
people and nature.   

 

 

  

 

Continuing engagement  
 

 

We understand that our proposals will have an effect on landowners, homeowners, and nearby 
communities. We are committed to working with all stakeholders as the project develops and want to 
hear all views on our emerging proposals. 

This includes our Community Liaison Group (CLG), which held its fourth meeting on 23 October 
2024. During the meeting, we provided community representatives with an update on the project and 
our phase two consultation, and had a valuable discussion about our feedback processes.  

We’ll be continuing our dialogue with this important forum beyond the consultation, to make sure we 
continue to gain valuable local insight from community representatives. 

You can find a summary of the latest meeting on our website here. 
 

 

You are receiving this email as a subscriber to the Fens Reservoir project mailing list, found 
on the ‘register for updates’ page of the project website. We hope you found this information 
useful. 

However, if you no longer wish to receive emails from the Fens Reservoir project team, please 
unsubscribe by emailing us with your request at info@fensreservoir.co.uk  
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Keeping your information secure is very important to us, so we also wanted to remind you about our 
privacy notice. This explains how Anglian Water Services Ltd, along with the contractors and 
selected third parties working on behalf of the Fens reservoir project, collect and use your data.  

Our phase two consultation has now closed but if you have any questions or comments on the 
project, please do write to us at info@fensreservoir.co.uk or call our hotline on 0800 915 2492  
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